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Monica Chenault

From: kathye@silverstar.com
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 12:30 PM
To: Monica Chenault
Subject: moratorium
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Hi Monica, 
 
I am in favor of Resolution No. 2024-033. A Moratorium sounds like a very good idea. Since I just got the text about 
this from the town, I’m assuming this response will be timely enough. 
 
Could you please send me a picture of the map that Colby presented at the September Council meeting? 
 
Thanks, 
Kathy 
 
 


